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The Newsletter 
 

Summer Term No.7 –11th June 2021 
 

Keeping in Touch every week 
Follow us on twitter @StOswaldsCPS 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

Coming up: 
 

Tuesday 15th June  Y5/Y6 ‘Boxercise with Emily’ starts for 5 weeks, last session Tuesday 13th July 8.15am – 

8.45am (letter issued Weds 26th May to Y5/Y6). Places still available! £20.00 cost for 5 
weeks. 

 
Tuesday 22nd June   Year 1 Sports Day 2.30pm. 

 

Tuesday 22nd June New Intake Parents Meeting 6.30pm in the hall (1 adult with mask and no children 
please)  

  
Wednesday 23rd June  ‘‘Little Owls’ programme starts for our new intake! 9.15am – 11.45am.  

 

Thursday 24th June   Reception Sports Day 2.30pm  
 

Saturday 26th June.  First Holy Communion Mass This mass is for families and children in Year 5 (letter issued 
14th May with allocated time slot either 10 am or 12 noon) If you cannot make the time 

allocated, please let Fr Michael know asap so alternative arrangements can be made. 
 

Monday 28th June. School Nursing Team will be in school carrying out vision screening checks for Reception  

 
Monday 28th June   Year 2 Sports Day 2.30pm  

 
Thursday 1st July   Year 3 Sports Day 2.30pm  

 

Monday 5th July   Year 6 Sports Day 2.30pm  
 

Monday 5th July   End of Year Reports to be sent home  
   

Tuesday 6th July   Year 5 Sports Day 2.30pm 
 

Wednesday 7th July   Year 4 Sports Day 2.30pm  

 
Friday 9th July  Y6 Production of Charlie and the Chocolate Factory 9.30am and 11.00am (Y6 Parents 

to be invited- fingers crossed)  
 

Monday 12th July  Y6 Visit to Borwick Hall for an extended day of outdoor activities (letter will be issued 

w/c 7th June). 
 

Wednesday 14th July   Y6 Leavers Assembly 9.15 am  
 
Thursday 15th July Y6 Retreat Day, Christ the King Cathedral, Liverpool then to Crosby Beach for picnic, walk on the 

beach and to see the Iron Men  (letter will be issued w/c 14th June). 

 

Friday 16th July   School closes for summer 1.30pm. 
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School Meals Increase: 

As from September 2021, we will be increasing the school meal cost to £2.35/meal which is still great value for money. 
The school kitchen staff do a fantastic job serving healthy lunches every day. 

 
ParentPay Accounts: 

Please note that all Parent Pay accounts must be cleared completely by the end of the summer term as debts must not 

be carried forward to the next academic year. Please ensure, therefore, that your child’s account has a zero or positive 
balance. 
 

Parent Pay accounts for Year 6 pupils must not have a negative balance and stay in credit. 
 
 

All Hallows Taster Days: 

 
Unfortunately due to increased cases of COVID-19, the Taster Days for Y5 on Wednesday 23rd June and Y6 on Friday 25th 

June are unable to go ahead. Y6 will have another question and answer session with All Hallows staff in the next few 
weeks.  

 
 

PTFA News: 
 
To celebrate Father’s Day, the PTFA have arranged for a pop up shop at school on Friday 18th June. All the gifts are £2.50 and if you 
wish for your child to buy a gift, please send money in an envelope marked with the amount and your child’s name. 
 
Thank you if you have ordered a special Tea Towel! 
 
Our next purchase from funds raised is going to be some raised flower beds, potting shed, water butt and seating for our school garden 
which will be a lovely addition to our outdoor learning environment. 
 
 
And finally... 
 
As we are in a lovely hot spell at the moment, could you please make sure that your child has sunscreen applied before they come to 
school as we cannot apply sunscreen to 245 pupils! Many thanks. 
 
As always please get in touch if you have any concerns, no matter how small you think they may be! 
 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
B Wood 

Headteacher  
 


